
From:  Sam Moreno <smore77@hotmail.com> 
To:  <esolorio@energy.state.ca.us> 
Date:  2/25/2012  3:38 PM 
Subject:  CEC record-docket #11-AFC-03 Quail Brush Power Generation sitingcase 
 
 
i am a current citizen in Santee california and would like to petition this power plant from being built. it is 
right next to a school and there will be 18 months of construction it will make traffic on MAst blvd much 
greater than it alredy is,  will create a large amount of pollution in santee, milloins of gallons of water for 
construction will be used up threatenign futrure public water and the fact that our property value will sink 
even lower! so please take all this into consideration before u add this power plant 
  
sincerely, samuel moreno  
citizen of santee 
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FEB 25 2012

FEB 27 2012


